
Question: 

 

Because the NPPF defines affordable housing as: “housing for sale or rent, for those whose needs are 

not met by the market (including housing that provides a subsidised route to home ownership and/or 

is for essential local workers) …”, do Members of the Housing and Inclusion Committee believe the 

Council should or should not measure the affordable housing need of “essential local workers”? 

 

If not, why not? 

 

And if Members believe the affordable housing need of key workers such as NHS staff, teachers, 

police, firefighters, military personnel and social and childcare workers should be measured, what 

actions will this Committee take to make that happen? 
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